Date
FAO: ??

Address

Dear ??

Gas Services and Reactive Repairs and Ad-Hoc Boiler & Full System Renewal 2017 -
2022

Thank you for your recently submitted European Single Procurement Document (ESPD).
We have now completed all the evaluation of all the ESPD submissions that we received
and we regret to inform you that on this occasion you have been unsuccessful and you will

not be progressing to the ITT stage.

We received 8 responses in total and the scores for Section 4C — Technical and
Professional Ability, ranged from 50.88% to 83.75%, you were awarded a score of 50.88%

If you would like a debrief on your submission please contact us in writing within 10 days of
date of this letter and we will respond to you within 30 working days of the written request
receipt.

We would take this opportunity to thank you for your continued interest in this contract and
our organisation and we would remind you that further opportunities in the public sector can
be found on Public Contract Scotland (PCS) portal.

Kind regards,

Yours Sincerely



